
From: Hamish McKoy Hamish.McKoy@caa.govt.nz
Subject: RE: Wind Farm increased height

Date: 8 July 2019 at 2:54 PM
To: glenn@ventusenergy.co.nz
Cc: #Airspacehazards Airspacehazards@caa.govt.nz

Hello	Glenn,
	
This	increase	in	height	will	require	no5fica5on	to	CAA	and	reassessment	under	CAR	Part	77	–
obstacles	in	navigable	airspace.	A	new	determina5on	will	also	need	to	be	issued.	This	is	due	to
the	height	increase	to	165m	that	is	not	insignificant	to	other	avia5on	users.
	
Can	you	please	submit	a	proposal	and	forward	this	to	the	email	address	on	the	form	using	the
link	below.
	
hIps://www.caa.govt.nz/assets/legacy/Forms/24077-01B.doc
	
Please	include	as	much	informa5on	as	possible	to	support	your	proposal.	Previous	proposals	for
wind	farms	have	included	maps	showing	the	loca5ons	of	each	turbine	and	any	proposed
ligh5ng	structure.	We	can	also	advise	on	our	ligh5ng	requirements	for	wind	turbines	throughout
the	process.
	
Kind	regards,
	
	
Hamish McKoy | Aeronautical Services Officer (Flight Procedure Design and Airspace)

Civil Aviation Authority of New Zealand  Q Aviation Security Service
Te Mana Rererangi Tūmatanui o Aotearoa  |  Kaiwhakamaru Rererangi
Aviation Infrastructure and Personnel | Aeronautical Services
 

( +64 (0)4  830 0520 | ext 4320 | 027 6155346     hamish.mckoy@caa.govt.nz
* Level 15, Asteron Centre, 55 Featherston Street, PO Box 3555, Wellington, 6011 New Zealand
!  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

	
	
	
	
	
From:	Glenn	Starr1	<glenn@ventusenergy.co.nz>	
Sent:	Monday,	8	July	2019	12:03	PM
To:	Info	at	CAA	<info@caa.govt.nz>
Subject:	Wind	Farm	increased	height
 
Hello,  We wish to now increase the proposed height of our wind farm turbines from 125
to 165m.
 
Please can consider this increase and notify us of the determination.
 
We wish to begin construction of this project in 2020.
 
I attach a previous determination for your information.
 
Kind Regards,
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Glenn Starr
021 416 305
 











This e-mail (and its accompanying attachments) is intended for the named recipient only and may contain information that is
confidential and subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender and destroy the message. If
you have received this message in error you must not distribute or copy this e-mail or its attachments. The Civil Aviation Authority
accepts no responsibility for any changes made to this message after the transmission from the Civil Aviation Authority. Before
opening or using attachments, check them for viruses and other effects. This communication may be accessed or retained for
information assurance and cyber security purposes.


